Fred & Ellen Desando
1530 Westdel Bourne
London, Ontario

Chair and Memﬁers Planning and Environment Committee
City Hall

300 Dufferin Ave.

London, ON N6A 4L9

January 13, 2012

Re: Urban Grou:hh Boundary

Dear Chair and I;Members City of London Planning and Environment Committee,

We are the owmers of approximately 10 acres of land at 1530 Westdel Bourne. Currently, the
urban growth boundary abuts our property. We are respectfully requesting the urban growth
boundary be moved to include our property. Similar to the development occurring immediately
around us, we are prepared to begin residential development on‘our land.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Fred and Ellen Desando
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